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what’s on:
Introduction to gymnastics for

Senior Infants, 2nd and 4th classes:  

4 Mondays, beginning April 8th.

Gaelic football coaching for Senior

Infants, 1st, 2nd and 3rd classes

continues on Tuesdays.  (Many

thanks to Tara Rocks GAA club.)

Friday 12th April:  Tag-rubgy blitz for

5th classes at Creagh College.
 

‘Edible School’ gardening project

continues every Friday.  

     

Quiz News:  Very well done to our Under
13's team on making it all the way to last
week’s national final of the Credit Union
Schools’ Quiz!

School Photos:  Order forms for photos will
become available later this month.  All
purchases are optional.


